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COMMENT LETTER NO. 33
LETTER FROM MS. ESPERANZE HEREDIA

April 22, 2002

Response 33-1

Your opinion regarding the Ultramar proposed project is noted.  Please see Response 3-3 regarding
the public meeting for the proposed project.

Response 33-2

See Response 3-1 regarding the public notice for the proposed project.

Response 33-3

See Response 9-7 regarding the comment that the Draft SEIR fails to contain accurate and
complete information.  Also, see Response 9-9 regarding the health impacts associated with the
proposed project.

Response 33-4

The comment that no mitigation has been provided for the proposed project is incorrect.  See
Response 6-3 for a further discussion.

Response 33-5

Your comment regarding air pollution is noted.  Also see Response 23-2.  See Response 3-3
regarding the public meeting and the request for an extension of the public comment period.




